
Subject: Florida Farm Bureau Members Must Get Out To Vote! 
 

Dear Florida Farm Bureau Member: 

  

Tuesday, Aug. 28 is Primary Election Day and as a grassroots organization, we encourage all 

Florida Farm Bureau members to exercise their right to vote. We urge the "Voice of Agriculture" 

to show up strong at the polls on Tuesday. 

  

Florida FarmPAC, Florida Farm Bureau's Political Action Committee, strongly supports Adam 

Putnam's candidacy for Governor. As the Commissioner of Agriculture, Adam Putnam has a 

strong record of supporting our state’s farmers and ranchers. Commissioner Putnam has been a 

staunch ally in strengthening agriculture in Florida and a vocal advocate in helping to solve our 

state’s pressing environmental and water issues. For these reasons and many more, Florida 

FarmPAC is proud to support Adam Putnam as Florida's next Governor. 

  

As the "Voice of Agriculture," please vote by Aug. 28! 

  

Sincerely, 
  
  

Adam Basford 
Florida FarmPAC 

  

   


